Dear

I am writing to express my deep concerns about the millions of dogs and cats caught up in the meat trade each year. Widely-published investigations spanning many years have documented not only the immense animal cruelty, but the risks the dog and cat meat trades pose to public health & safety. The brutal and unhygienic slaughter and butchery of dogs and cats, and consumption of meat from rabies-positive animals, puts human health at risk. There have been reports of human deaths from rabies that have been directly linked to involvement in the slaughtering, butchery, handling and even consumption of meat from infected animals.   

There is mounting and vocal global opposition to the dog and cat meat trade, and such practices gravely impact your country’s international reputation. The scenes of cruelty towards dogs and cats are shocking to millions of people around the world, including potential tourists who may decide not to visit your country until action is taken. I urge you to promote your country’s natural beauty, and safeguard its reputation from such scenes of horror. 

Across Asia there is an ever-growing number of countries and territories prohibiting the trade in and consumption of dog and cat meat, on the grounds of human health risks, animal protection, and the special role that dogs and cats have as companion animals. Animal cruelty can never be defended as “culture” or “tradition”, and I urge you, on behalf of all dogs and cats, and on behalf to the majority of people around the world who are outraged by these trades, to please take action to ban the cruel dog and cat meat trades.

Yours sincerely 
